
 
 

 

July 28, 2022 
 
Mr. David Crawford 
Chief Sports & Program Officer 
Special Olympics Georgia 
6046 Financial Drive 
Norcross, GA 30071 
 
Dear Mr. Crawford: 
 
On behalf of the Georgia Department of Behavioral Health and Developmental 
Disabilities, I want to express my appreciation to Special Olympics Georgia 2022-2023 
for its ongoing efforts to support individuals with intellectual disabilities through sports 
training and athletic competition.  
 
Your work helps the adults and children you serve contribute meaningfully to our 
communities while learning valuable skills that focus on self-esteem, respect, and 
independence. 
 
Thank you for all you do to provide opportunities for those who participate in your 
program. I look forward to our continued relationship as we work together to help people 
with intellectual disabilities lead full and productive lives in their communities.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Judy A. Fitzgerald, Commissioner 
Department of Behavioral Health and Developmental Disabilities 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


